Board of Selectmen
TOWN OF CHESTERFIELD, NH

SELECTMEN’S NON-PUBLIC SESSION #2
October 6, 2021

Gary Winn opened the non-public session to discuss salary details for the Public Works Director
and Administrator positions. Also present were Fran Shippee and Kelli Hanzalik.

An increase of 1% for the next 11 weeks was discussed for Lord. The final consensus was to
hold at his current salary for this year, as he had suggested, and he will get the cost of living raise
in March with the other employees. The board’s calculations found the line in the budget short
by approximately $200.00 to meet this recommendation.

Thompson’s salary was discussed. No final decision was made.

2018 $52,000.00

2019 $56,000.00 7.69%

2020 $61,755.00 10.28%

2021 $63,120.00 2.21% $1,213.84/week

Gary Winn moved to leave Non-Public Session #2. The motion was seconded by Fran Shippee
and passed unanimously.

Respectfully Submitted,

Gary Winn
Board of Selectmen Chairman
Approved by:
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